
 

PARADE SHUTTLE INFORMATION 
 

The 2022 Millersville Parade Committee cordially invites 
 all parade participants and volunteers to take advantage of the  

Millersville Parade shuttle! 
 
 

On Saturday, October 22, from 5:30 a.m. through 11:00 a.m., local school buses have been 
chartered to provide continuous shuttle service from the “end of the parade route,” (James 
Street, Millersville) to the parking lots adjacent to Penn Manor High School (aka “the parade 
staging/line-up areas”) for parade participants and volunteers. [See enclosed map.] 

 
Parents, volunteers, marchers and drivers of marchers/parade participants should park their 
cars in the lots on James Street; board the school buses, drop them off at Penn Manor and 
then head back to the “end of the parade route.” 
 
We have instituted this free shuttle service to alleviate the high volume of traffic that builds up 
around Cottage Avenue during the early morning hours.  
 
 

 
 

*All other floats and parade entry vehicles registered for the parade  
should report directly to Penn Manor High School 

 (100 E. Cottage Avenue, Millersville) for line-up purposes. 
 
 

Prior to Parade Day, should you have any last-minute questions, 
 please call the Rebecca Buchannan at 717-871-5742. 

Please share this information with your entire group!! 
 


